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Fiona Cameron -General Manaqer 

From: Fiona Cameron - General Manager 
Sent: 30 November 2001 14:48 
To: Beverly Carter- OP-Service Manager; Humphrey Lesley (RHU) Portsmouth Hospitals; 

Humphrey, Lesley 
Subject: RE: Elderly Medicine Clinic for Dr Puliyel 

Beverly, I only have agreement for the 1 additional clinic at the moment. Can you point Dr Puliyel in the direction of 
Lesley Humphrey re this 3rd clinic session. 

FIONA 

..... Original Message ..... 
From: Beverly Carter - OP-Service Manager 
Sent: 30 November 2001 11:09 
To: Fiona Cameron - General Manager 
Subject: Elderly Medicine Clinic for Dr Puliyel 

Fiona 

Thank you for the proforma you signed for above clinic. I have forwarded it to Tony Jones in the Finance 
Department to work out the costings for you. Could you clarify if it is to carry on with Dr Puliyel only or with a 
registrar as well. Dr Lord has told me to arrange it with just Dr Puliyel working and I have just received an Email 
from Dr Puliyel saying it will be with a registrar, so therefore they will need two rooms, two HCSW’s plus two lots 
of admin support. I have asked Tony to send you costings for both scenarios. 

Regals 
Beverly 


